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Friday, 4 February 2022
Local Area Walking Permission Note

Dear Parent/Carer,

Throughout the year, the children will be walking to local venues such as Forsyth Park, St Leonards Park and
Barry Street Park, as well as other nearby venues to take part in sporting and other curriculum-based
activities.

This permission note covers walking to various local venues for sport or other various learning activities
throughout the 2022 school year. To enable your child to participate in these important learning
opportunities, please complete and return the permission note.

Please note that a separate permission note will be sent home for other excursions.
Kind regards,

Judy Goodsell
Principal
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| give permission for my child to walk to nearby parks and other local venues throughout the 2022 school

year. | understand that all of these activities will have the permission of the Principal.

Please take note of the following special medical conditions relating to my child. For example, allergies,

asthma, etc.
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